
McGill University 
Principal and Vice-Chancellor

L. W. DOUGLAS

8WLM March 1938

My dear &r. Bare,

It Is so kind of you to think of your Aise Mater 

in connection with the copy of the photograph of the Engineering 

■'fe shall be very glad indeed to bare thisOle. 3a of 18S6.

historical document.

May I congratulate you upon what I am sure has 

been a happy end successful life in your chosen profession 

and upon reaching a time when you can enjoy a well-earned 

leisure?

Tours very sincerely,

Mr. o. 0. Bare,
City Engineer, 
Department of Works, 
Saint John, N.B.


